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Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd 

Pentredwr 

Rhosllanerchrugog 

Wrecsam 

LL14 1DD 

Rhif Ffon: 01978 832970 

 

Maes Y Mynydd School 

Pentredwr 

Rhosllanerchrugog 

Wrexham 

LL14 1DD 

Tel No: 01978 832970 

 

 Challenge, inspire and achieve together 
Pennaeth/Headteacher: Mrs J Rowlands 

 E-mail: mailbox@maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 

http://maesymynydd.cymru/ 

 

Reception Admissions 

From 2 October 2017 you can apply on-line 

for a reception school place for your child, 

using the On-line Admissions Service.  All 

you need is your email address in order to 

make an on-line application from your home 

computer, tablet or mobile phone. Please 

follow the link below. 

http://www.wrexham.gov.uk/english/educati

on/admissions_reception.htm 

Closing date is 24th November 2017. 

 

Rhos Christmas Light 

Switch on 

This years’ Christmas 

evening will be held on 

Tuesday 28th 

November 2017 from 

6.00pm to 8.00pm on 

Market Street Rhos 

and will include the 

Christmas light switch 

on.   

 

 

Midday Supervisor Job 

 

We are currently advertising 

for a Midday supervisor on the 

Wrexham Council website. If 

you are interested, please 

check out the link below:- 

http://www.wrexham.gov.uk/e

nglish/vacancies_en/vacancy.c

fm?v_id=0B690D47-E089-

B49A-2BA8E6C2828F77A5 

 

BIKE/SCOOTERS 
REMINDER: If 

bikes/scooters are brought 

to school they need to be 

chained and locked to the 

bike rack provided. 
School cannot be held 

responsible 
for bikes and scooters left 

on the premises 
Thank you 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Thursday 7th December School Christmas Dinner 

Monday 11th December 9.30am - Early Years Christmas Coffee Morning 

Monday 11th December 1.30pm – Year 5/6 Christmas Concert at Capel Bethel 

Monday 11th December 6pm – Year 3/4 Concert 

Tuesday 12th December 1.30pm – Early Years Christmas Coffee Afternoon 

Tuesday 12th December 6pm – Year 5/6 Christmas Concert at Capel Bethel 

Weds 13th December 5.15pm - Year 1 Christmas Concert 

Weds 13th December 6.15pm – Year 2 Christmas Concert 

Thursday 14th December 

Friday 15th December 

9.30am – Year 3/4 Christmas Concert 

Christmas Jumper Day £1  

Monday 18th December Butterflies Christmas Party 

Thursday 21st December Year 3-6 Panto in the Stiwt – Snow White 

Friday 22nd December School closes for Christmas 

Monday 8th January Staff training Day – School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 9th January School opens for Spring Term 

 

Reminder 

If you have not already done so, please can all flu 

consent forms be returned by Monday at the latest? 

 

Thank you, School nurse 

Glee club will be singing in The Hafod Club on 

Friday 8th December  - 1pm – 3pm. Tickets 

available from the school office £3.50 each. 

Includes tea, coffee and mince pies. 
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Attendance 

Whole School Attendance  

6/11/17 - 10/11/17 – 95.1% 

 

Class of the Week 6/11/17 - 10/11/17  

Class Pine (Mr Mclaren )  97.9%!! 

 
 

PLACES STILL AVAILABLE PLEASE SEND FORMS AND £10 

DEPOSIT TO SCHOOL OFFICE  

Year 6 

Cardiff 28th Feb – 2nd March 2018 

Year 2 

Pentrellyncymer  14th – 15th May 2018 

Year 4 & 5 

Nant BH 4th -6th June 2018 

 

If any Year 6 pupils would still like to go to Cardiff but have not 

yet sent their forms in, please let us know ASAP as we need 

numbers by the end of November. 

Last Week’s Stars of the Week! 

'Da iawn Y6 senior pupils who represented 

the school in the Remembrance Parade on 

Sunday'. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Nightingale House Hospice 

 Christmas teddies are now on sale in 

the school office for £1.00 
 

                     

Premises information 

Our CCTV has recently been upgraded providing high 

definition pictures for surveillance and security 

purposes to protect the site and its users. 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Parents of a child in our school have kindly 

donated a brand new  XBOX ONE S as a 

thank you and to help us to raise some 

much needed funds that will benefit all of 

the children. We have decided to raffle 

this off as it is an excellent time of year 

to win something like that! Tickets will be 

available from Monday from the school 

office or from Jane Hand. They will be 

sold at £2 a ticket and will be on sale for 

the next 2 weeks. Pictures will be put up 

on the Parent's Facebook page 

 

 


